
Hello, 
I am a resident of Oregon and a mother of 2 children ( both of whom are vaccinated). I ask you to vote 
no on the bill HB3063, I am personally not anti vaccine, but I am against government enforced medical 
interventions. 
 
I have spent over 20 years doing research in regards to my healing myself from a chronic and 
autoimmune illness, and throughout theses years I have met many families that have vaccine damaged 
children, in varying severity including death.. All children are not the same, we have different epigenetic, 
toxic loads, mutations, and sucespitibility to the adjuvants that are added to the vaccines, including 
allumnim which is a known neurotoxin. We are subjecting our children to 4,5,7 even 10 of these shots at 
a time, It is too much. 
 
I ask you to please read the vaccine inserts and find research and studies that are NOT backed by the 
pharmaceutical companies that have NO liability to any damage that may be caused. The government 
has paid over 4 Billion dollars in vaccine damages. 
 
Please allow parents to make their own informed decision to their childs needs and not the US 
government 
 
Ethical medicine requires completely voluntary and fully informed consent as supported by the 
Neurenburg code 
 
Thank you  
Liz Peixoto 
North Portland 
 


